
 

 

SAPC e-Note: 2022 PHARMACIST INTERN ANNUAL FEE PAYMENT 

REMINDER 

 
Dear Pharmacist Intern, 

 

2022 PHARMACIST INTERN ANNUAL FEE PAYMENT REMINDER 
 

The cut-off date for the 2022 Pharmacist Intern annual fee payment is 31 August 2022. You 
are requested to kindly check your account and pay the balance on or before this date. 
Invoices/payments can be viewed, downloaded, and paid on our website 
www.sapc.za.org 

 

If you have already paid, please email us proof of payment to collections@sapc.za.org 
 

  
SAPC Banking Details 

Beneficiary name The South African Pharmacy Council (SAPC) 
Bank name Standard Bank of South Africa 
Account type Cheque Account 
Account number 0 1 1 8 8 5 8 6 6 
Branch code 0 1 0 1 4 5 
Beneficiary Reference P-number 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

VM Tlala 

Registrar/CEO  
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